
 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 20th May 2022 

IMPORTANT NEWS? 

 

  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

TO OUR FIRST OPEN SCHOOL EVENT ON 
MONDAY, 23RD MAY FROM 4PM TO 5PM 

 
Monday, 23rd May – 4pm to 5pm 
Friday, 10th June – 9am to 10aam 
Thursday, 16th June – 5pm to 6pm 

 
We are delighted to invite you to attend one or all of our forthcoming Open Events to be 
held in school on the dates shown above.  These drop-in sessions are designed to give cur-
rent and prospective families and members of our wider school community the opportunity 
to come into school and meet with our Headteacher, Mr Wrightson and other members of 
staff.  We have chosen different times of the day for each open event to provide an oppor-
tunity for all to attend around work and family commitments. 
 
Our aim is to increase parental engagement and establish links with local community 
groups.  We want our school to be part of the community we serve and for all to be invested 
in the welfare of our young people academically, socially and emotionally. 
 
During these open events, you will hear about our school mission and values, access im-
portant information about some of the changes we plan to make in school and have an op-
portunity to ask any questions you might have.  All visitors will be given a tour of the school 
building and refreshments will be provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesi-
tate to contact Kirsti Greer, PA to Leadership Team at kad@beckfootupperheaton.org. 
 
We very much hope that you can attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 
Mr N.G. Wrightson 
Headteacher 

mailto:kad@beckfootupperheaton.org
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WHATõS BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

 

  

Adil Rashid in School! 
 
Adil Rashid, World Cup winning England Cricketer, was in school on Tuesday to meet with 
a very excited BUH Under 13's Cricket Team! The boys had a fantastic opportunity to ask 
their questions of the inspirational sportsman and to have their bats and shirts signed. 
 
Adil spoke to our young people about the importance of having a positive mindset, focus-
ing on your goals, working hard and remembering to have fun along the way. 
 
Check out our web page for lots more photos 
.ŜŎƪŦƻƻǘ ¦ǇǇŜǊ IŜŀǘƻƴ - !Řƛƭ wŀǎƘƛŘ - ²ƻǊƭŘ /ǳǇ ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ 9ƴƎƭŀƴŘ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘŜǊ  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/adil-rashid-world-cup-winning-england-cricketer/?cat=21


 
BUH Bulletin 
Friday, 20th May 2022 

WHATõS BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Library opening times during 
exam period 
 
From Monday 16th May the library will be 
open for Year 11s who wish to re-
vise before school starts, from 8am until 
8.20am and from 2.35pm - 3.55pm, until 
their exams are over. Laptops and revision 
guides will be available. There is no need to 
book these times but the librarian will ask 
any student who is not genuinely revising 
to leave. 

Tests & Assessments 
 
Year 8Ma3 have a End of Unit 7 test on Statistics next week. 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 9 Positive 
Choices Day—
Tuesday, 17th May 

Year 9 students enjoyed a 
day off timetable for a Posi-
tive Choices drop down day 
on Tuesdat. We had some 
really interesting speakers 
sharing their own experienc-
es of drug abuse, drug deal-
ing,  gangs, and prison. We 
will also have West York-
shire Police running a ses-
sion on knife crime. 
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WHATõS COMING UP NEXT? 

 

 
Gaming Workshop 
 
Year 8 Gaming Workshop  
Year 8 students have been given an incredible oppor-
tunity to participate in a Bafta award winning series of 
Gaming Workshops.  These workshops will empower 
young people with digital life skills, including computa-
tional thinking, digital literacy and creativity to develop 
video games.  The workshops will take place on Fridays 
after school 2:45 pm ŭ 3:45 pm commencing on Friday 
20th May 2022. The pupils will go on to develop a video 
game over a duration of 7 weeks.  We can't wait to see 
what the pupils will come up with.  

 

______________________________________________________________ 

Exams 

All students must attend and on time as there will be preparation sessions before each 
exam. Students must be in school uniform and, where possible, leave mobile phones 
and watches at home (as these are not allowed in the exam hall).  All students have 
been given their own personal timetable. 
 
Please ensure students get to bed early the night before and have breakfast.  A full 
timetable including Year 10 mock exams is shown on the following pages. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Ms Flowers at cƂ@beckfootupperheaton.org 
 

We will all students every success in their exams 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
End of Term Friday   

   
 
 

We return on Monday 

 

mailto:cfl@beckfootupperheaton.org
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Spring Bank Holidays - Visit to Flashback Arcade 

We are delighted to inform you that we are arranging an outing to visit Flashback Ar-

cade in Bradford City Centre, for 3 hours of Classic and Modern Video & Arcade Gam-

ing.  We will have the venue to ourselves, and the children will be fully supervised by 

PCSO Tony Hooson and PCSO Charlene Clapperton while at the Arcade. 

We will be meeting on Monday 30th May 2022  

Children should arrive at the Flash Back Arcade for 10.30am and be collected at 

1.30pm at the following address ŭ  

 Flashback Arcade Bradford 

Bradford City Centre, 

Drake Street 

BRADFORD 

BD1 1JA 

 

How to Book and Pay 

¶ Booking and payment must be made via Parent Pay online 

¶ There are 40 places and places are allocated on Ɓrst come Ɓrst served basis 

¶ Cost is ¢12 per child. 

¶ If you are still to register for Parent Pay and you would like your child to be able to 
go on this visit, we have attached your registration details with this letter.  If you need 
help with registration, then please arrange to see the Admin Team who will be happy to 
help. 

The opportunity to pay will go live on Friday 13th May 
 

Please be aware that if you have paid and your child does not attend on the day the 

school will not offer a refund, due to pre-paying for this visit. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Hooson 
PCSO 217 
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UNIFORM LOAN SHOP 

 

 
 
BUH is extremely proud of our new Uniform Support for our pupils and their families. 
The Uniform Loan Shop supports pupils to meet the uniform expectations of the school 
through short term daily loans to pupils. Sometimes a pupil simply forgets their tie and 
other times parents simply cannot afford that new pair of shoes until the end of the 
month. The uniform loan shop support families with this.  
 
For longer term support we also have links with Shipley Clothes Bank and we have our 
own Preloved Uniform Shop that supplies quality clothing at a fraction of the cost. 
 
Please feel free to speak with us if you are struggling with our uniform requirements. 
 
We also need uniform to replenish the stock in our Uniform Shop so if you Ɓnd you 
child/ward is growing our of items. Please do pop them into school. Shoes, blazers, ties, 
trainers. Every little helps!  
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YEAR 11 EXAM TIMETABLE 
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YEAR 10 MOCK EXAM TIMETABLE 


